
Stage 3, Week 10 Term 2 
Week 10 already! Hasn’t this up and down, crazy term ended up going quickly. It was 
great to make contact with so many parents and families over the past week as part of 
our Parent / Teacher interviews, either via Zoom or phone. Don’t forget that the reports will 
be available for access on the 2nd July via the SENTRAL Parent Portal. If you are having 
difficulty accessing the portal, please contact the school as soon as possible so we can 
assist you. 
 
This week certainly has seen the competitive side come out in all of our students with the 
3-6 Challenge that our wonderful School Leaders have set for us. The students have been 
very keen to get involved and push themselves out of their comfort zone for their class in 
the challenges set – such as relay racing, burpees, charades, paper planes, basketball shoot 
out, trivia, drawing and a scavenger hunt. Lots of fun has been had on the way. We 
cannot wait until the winning class is announced to find out which class is the lucky 
class to receive the pizza lunch reward. 
 
Also this week we have had some of our classes and a number of the teachers engaged in 
learning around a technology kit we will have access to for next term with one of the 
eT4L STEM leaders, Mr Eric McCarron. During the learning session with Mr McCarron 
we learnt about harnessing Augmented Reality, Virtual Reality and Mixed Reality to 
support and enhance the units of work, across Science and HSIE, which we will be 
engaging in next semester. We will have the two kits that were demonstrated – a VR Kit 
and a 360 Camera Kit, on loan for term 3. The teachers and students are very excited to 
make full use of this opportunity next term. 

 



 
 
Well done to all students who continue to wear correct uniform. Thank you also to our 
parents for supporting us as we endeavour to foster respect for our school community, not 
only through behaviour but in wearing our uniform with pride.  
If you are unsure of what is a part of our correct school uniform, please visit our school 
website page dedicated to uniform - https://beaconhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/uniform.html .  

 
Our PBL focus will continue to be Respect and all students are encouraged to show respect 
for our school by consistently taking pride in themselves and our school by wearing the 
correct uniform, looking after their own and others’ belongings and treating all people 
and things with care and respect. 
 

 
 
Make sure you continue to read class emails for any updates or changes to routines, etc. 
Stay safe! 
 
Stage 3 Teachers 

Some of our students 
exploring Augmented 
Reality possibilities 
with Mr McCarron. 
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